
 

 

 
 
8 December 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have shared an additional letter alongside this bulletin in regards to contact and communication with school. 
Please ensure you read the information on this letter. 
 
REMINDER: Non-school Uniform Day & December Food Drive 
 
We are holding a non-school uniform day on the last day of term 
(Wednesday 20 December 2023). Similarly to previous years, 
students are welcome to wear a Christmas jumper or festive top, 
however this is not mandatory, so please don’t feel you need to 
purchase one for this day!  
 
As we have done for a number of years, we will collecting food 
donations for WSM Foodbank (our Charity of the Year). 
Donations can be brought into school between 1st – 15th 
December 2023 and students can drop their donations into their 
tutor rooms. 
 
Please click on the below link to go to the Foodbank website and view their "urgently needed items" for donation. 
 
https://westonsupermare.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/ 
 
Uniform Reminder 
 
A quick reminder for parents/carers in regards to student uniform. Please note that students should not be wearing 
leggings as their school trousers. Similarly, hoodies are not a substitute for their school sweatshirt.  
 
We would really appreciate your support with this. You can find our uniform expectations linked below. 
 
https://pcsa.org.uk/uniform  
 
Flu Vaccinations 
 
Sirona Health Care will be in school on Wednesday 13 and Thursday 14 December 2023 offering flu vaccinations for 
students in Years 7 – 11. 
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Upcoming Events 
 
After-school clubs and KS4 Prep for Success sessions continue – head to our website to find out what’s on next 
week. Please also refer to the calendar on your Weduc app. This gives you all the upcoming events for the rest of 
the academic year and is regularly updated. 
 

Wednesday 13 – Thursday 14 
December 

Year 7 – 11 Flu Vaccinations 

Wednesday 20 December Last day of term (non-school uniform day) 

 
As always, if you have any questions or queries, please get in touch with the school directly and we will be happy 
to help. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mr Markoutsas 
Principal 


